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Dear Pastors, Churches, and Praying Friends,  
 
Thank you for your prayers and support for our family and ministry. July and August seemed to go by 
very quickly. It was an enjoyable summer, and the first one that we spent entirely in Sweden. Now that 
the summer season is winding down and the fall time is fast approaching, there are several prayer 
requests that we have. Please pray for Landon and Laban as they begin school. Landon is in first grade 
and Laban is in a preschool class that is the equivalent of pre-k. They are both very bright, and we are 
prayerful and hopeful they they would both learn Swedish without much difficulty. I (Don) am also 
beginning language school again in September. The adult education centers transitioned to online-only 
for several months due to the coronavirus. But now they are reopening and offering courses that are a 
hybrid of in-class and online. We are also hopeful that Beverly will be able to begin relatively soon as 
well. This would require that our baby twins go to preschool for several hours during the week, a 
decision that is not necessarily easy to make, but one that we feel would be a good thing for our family. It 
would allow them to get a good head start on the language and provide the time for Beverly to go to 
language school. Please pray with us that the Lord would give us wisdom and grace as we serve Him in 
Sweden. Please pray that we would all learn the language well and in a timely manner.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August was a special month for our family. On August 31, Caelyn and Carson turned two years old. They 
are getting big! We were so excited to find out that we were having twins, and that same level of joy 
continues and grows everyday. We love them very much. They are very precious to us and we thank and 
praise the Lord for allowing us to have them. Additionally, August 1 marked the one year mark that we 
have been in Sweden. After twelve months and four moves, we are really beginning to feel more settled. 
Thank you for your prayers for us over the last year. We know that your prayers have been heard and that the 
Lord has sustained us.  
 
May the Lord bless you,  
 
Don & Beverly Sixt 
Landon, Laban, Caelyn, Carson

July/August 2020

All of our prayer letters are viewable online at www.viajesus.org/updates
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* Language 
* Smålands Baptist Assembly 
* Building relationships


